Stereo for lowa

Broadcasting Co.
KME FM 1919 Cottage Grove Ave.

Des Moines, Iowa 50314

E. William Patterson, General Manager Area 515
Phone 243-7135

July 22, 1964

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your recent report on the reception
of our signal. We have compared your report with our log
and it is correct. This letter, therefore, will serve to
verify your reception.

We are grateful for your report as it justifies
some of the midnight oil we have been burning on the rig.
We have only recently purchased the station and it is now
under entirely new management, with a complete overhaul of
the equipment. Perhaps some of the extra work has’' been
worthwhile.

Thanks again for your report and best/wishes for
more and better DXing.

Sincerely,

KDMI-FM BROADCASTING CO.

F. E. Bartlett, Chief Engineer
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